
TIME: 
PLACE: 
PRESENT: 

Centerville City Council/Washington Township Trustees 
Joint Meeting 

February 26, 2002 

8:30 P.M. 
Centerville Police Facility 
Mayor Sally Beals 
Councilmembers: James Singer 

Susan Lienesch 
Douglas Cline 
Roger Krass 
C. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Washington Township Trustees: 

Township Administrator Gary Huff 

Lee Snyder 
Terry Blair 
Joyce Young 

The City presented questions to the Township and the Township submitted questions to 
the City relative to Finance, Township and City services, the current relationship between the two 
governments and the future for the entire community. Discussion followed relative to the 
questions to be answered and how the community's future should best be determined. It was the 
consensus of both entities that an accounting firm be hired as a consultant to study the economics 
of each entity and to prepare a detailed analysis in order for the two governments to consider the 
future which would best serve the residents of the Centerville Washington Township community. 
It was agreed that all members of City Council and the Washington Township Trustees must 
come together with an open mind. Trustee Terry Blair and Deputy-Mayor Mark Kingseed 
volunteered to serve on a committee along with City Manager Gregory Hom and Gary Huff to 
recommend a consultant to be used in this endeavor. It was recognized that the expertise will be 
necessary from time to time from other members of staff. It was further suggested that this 
consultant search take place within the next few weeks. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin, Clerk::of Council 


